Castlefields Primary School, Castlefields, Bridgnorth, Shropshire WV16 5DQ
2nd December 2022

Nativity
On Wednesday the children in KS2 children went to see Nativity at the Birmingham
Rep. A big thank you to the PTA who funded a lolly during the interval. They had a
wonderful time and were, as always, brilliantly behaved.

World Cup Menu
Congratulations to Jack! He won a World Cup
f ootball, provided by Caterlink.

EIf Day
it was so lovely watching everyone come to school  §
today dressed in red and green. We are very proud ¢,
of the way Castlefields supports charities and would |* &

like to thank you all for your continued support:

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/castlefields-
elfday-2022

Winter Fayre
We hope to see lots of you in school tonight for our Winter Fayre.
Choir will be on stage at 6.15 pm



Christmas Jumper Day

Next Friday 9th December, like last year, the children will be

B completing a winter parade around the local area (Highlands Road,

Conduit Lane, Castlefields) from 11.00 am. It would be lovely to see

as many of you as possible supporting. All children are welcome to
wear a Christmas jumper (non uniform).

Christmas Shop WS
The Christmas Shop will be in school from Monday 5th December until & X %,

Friday 9th December. This is where children can choose a gift for a 3%&
family member.. All items will cost £2.00. Please send your child in with - %

the correct change if they wish to choose an item to wrap.

KS1 Christmas Play
Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th December 2.00 pm

We have been able to allocate all request for tickets. Tickets will be sent next
week. If you are unable to come, please return tickets to the office so they can be
reallocated.

There will be a small raffle on each day so please can you bring some change.

KS2 Concert
Tuesday 13th December at 5.30 pm
Due to fire regulations, tickets for the KS2 performance will be limited to 2 per
family.

This may help me

Please see the link below with details of a website parents which has resources
and advice about children's mental health.

https://thismayhelp.me/

PE Clothing

A reminder that all KS2 children have PE outside. Please remember to send them
in with suitable clothing eg, hat, gloves, leggings and spare socks! Thank you.



